
Q. Why does the BCIS now charge a $2 fee on e-check transactions? 
 
A. The BCIS transitioned to a new payment processing system in July 2017. As part of 
that transition the BCIS changed from a percentage based fee for certain payment types 
to a $2 flat fee for all transactions regardless of payment type. 


